OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE:: EAST KHASI HILLS::
SHILLONG.

PRESS RELEASE

This is for the general information of the Public that the ‘ONE WAY” from
Dhankheti and Fire Brigade which was lifted during the school winter vacation will be re-
imposed  w.e.f 12 February, 2014 from 7:00 AM- 9:00 AM on school days consequent

upon the resumption of many of the schools around Laitumkhrah area.

Sd/- Shri. M. Kh arkrang,MPS,
Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.

Memo No. DCRB/EKH/PRESS/2013-14/ 28 Dated Shillong, the 11" F ebruary, 2014.

Copy to:-
Editor of all Local Dailies for favour of information with a request to give a wide publicity
to the above.

of Police,
ills, Shillong.




